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Attendees:
	Cathy Williams
	Sophie McLean
	Mrs Gayleard
	David Thomas

	Helen Camper
	Harry Broom
	Mike Currie
	

	Martin Heath
	Janine Stone
	Kristine Sarapova
	

	Joe Weston
	Jean Hollis
	Eric Baker
	

	Malcolm Macinnes
	Cathy Mawer
	Garrith Jenner
	


Apologies:
John Shaw, Doris Jones, Ron Hussey, Rebecca Kennelly, Pam Mansfield and Chris Hall.
1. Introductions 
Cathy Williams welcomed all who attended and gave a health and safety briefing.
The following handouts were provided: Agenda; Report of the trustees for the year ended 30 April 2011 (Annual report); the minutes from 2009/10 AGM.
2. Minutes 2010/11
The minutes were approved as an accurate record for the 2010/11 AGM
Helen Camper proposed the adoption of the 2010/11 Minutes this was seconded by Joe Weston.
3. Annual Report and Statement of accounts of the BCA General Committee
Cathy Williams summarised the year 2010/11 – Please see annual report.
Cathy thanked all the volunteers and supporters of BCA that work hard to keep the building open and provide a variety of community events.
Annual Statement of Accounts
Cathy Williams gave a lottery report on behalf of Pam Mansfield, the funds of the lottery being used for the upkeep and maintenance of the hall. As of 30 April 2011 there were 105 members, down on the previous year by 32 members.
Cathy Williams gave a summary for the financial statement of accounts for the year. Income: £15,482.41 and Expenditure: £10,374.83.
Helen Camper proposed the adoption of the annual report and financial accounts and this was seconded by Eric Baker.
4. Resignation of 2010/11 Committee
All voted that the committee can resign therefore all committee members resigned.
The whole current committee put themselves up for re-election again.
This was proposed by Jean Hollis and seconded by Cathy Mawer.
5. Election of Representatives of Individual Members to Serve on the General Committee

	Proposed committee member
	Proposed by
	Seconded by
	Number of resident votes

	Helen Camper
	Jean Hollis
	Cathy Mawer
	8

	Joe Weston
	
	
	

	Malcolm McInnes
	
	
	

	Chris Hall
	
	
	

	Pam Mansfield
	
	
	

	Cathy Williams
	
	
	

	Janine Stone
	
	
	

	Martin Heath
	
	
	

	Harry Broom
	
	
	

	Rebecca Kennelly
	
	
	


6. Election of Honorary Officers

Rebecca Kennelly proposed as Chair, Cathy Williams as treasurer and Janine Stone as Secretary.
This was proposed by Martin Heath and seconded by Jean Hollis.
7. AOB

No AOB.
Date of Next AGM Tuesday 11 September 2012.
Date of Next Committee Meeting 4 October 2011 at 7.30pm.
Short film, about Basingstoke, shown by Sophie McLean from Hampshire Museums and Galleries Trust. The film was made by The Edge Project (Engage Discover, Generate, Enthusiasm), a project which helps young people arrange events - by young people for young people.
Vote of thanks and close of meeting
Minutes of Brookvale Community Association AGM 20 September 2011
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